
Oman Water and Wastewater Services Company (Nama Water Services) is 
inviting interested parties to submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) to develop 
a circa 10-15 MWp (PV Power Plant), to be located at Muscat Governorate as per 
Authority for Public Services Regulations (Under Lease Agreement Framework). 

An area of over 65500 square meters has been earmarked within but not 
limited (Al Ansab STP, A’Seeb STP, Al Ghubrah water tanks & Ghala water tanks) 
at the first stage.

The proposed project, sized at between 10-15 MWp of capacity, aims to 
provide the operation assets of OWWSC “with a cheaper and green source of 
electricity, while also allowing in generating Renewable Energy (green/clean) 
scheme as part of environmental sustainability towards Oman vision 2040 and 
to contribute to reducing carbon emission roadmap to achieve Net Zero target 
by 2050. This is in order to ensure effective, balanced and resilient ecosystems 
to protect the environment and ensure sustainability of natural resources 
to support the national economy. Moreover, this will support reduction of 
greenhouse gas emissions as per decarbonization strategy roadmap. 

Interested companies with relevant experience in the deployment of solar PV 
power generation plants are invited to email their Expression of Interest (EOI) 
along with evidence of experience before 3:00 pm on Thursday 4th May 2023 
to tender@owwsc.nama.om.

For any further information or clarification, please email to tender@owwsc.
nama.om
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